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Sent 10 Jul 2020 08:30
Dear Parents/Carers,
As we prepare to enter the final week of the summer term, I would like to congratulate all the children, parents and staff for all their hard work and resilience over the last few months. I am so proud of all the progress the children have continued to make and all the fun they've had along the way.
Today I will be sharing my risk assessment and protocol for opening the school in September. Please read this carefully and adhere to the rules. If you have any questions, please contact the office in the usual way.
Next Thursday, we will be holding a Sports Day event for pupils who are currently at school. I do hope you can join in at home and have some fun with your families too.
Our piano teacher, Louise Baulch, has a few spaces available from September. She teaches 20 minute or half hour lessons for £10 or £15 respectively. If you would like to make any further enquiries please contact Louise directly on 07762883545 or email info@louisebaulch.co.uk
I look forward to seeing some of you this week for your transition afternoons. Please remember to follow social distancing rules and wash your hands upon arrival. Parents should not enter the building without an appointment. Thank you for your patience and understanding with these important safety matters.
Wishing you a relaxing weekend
Mrs Eastbrook
Prayer
Dear God
Where there is sadness, bring joy. Where there is unrest, bring peace. Where there is loneliness, bring love.
Amen
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